The Lady S Guide To Petticoats And Piracy
Montagu
Yeah, reviewing a book the lady s guide to petticoats and piracy montagu could
increase your close associates listings. This is just one of the solutions for
you to be successful. As understood, carrying out does not recommend that you
have extraordinary points.
Comprehending as capably as conformity even more than further will have enough
money each success. bordering to, the publication as skillfully as perception
of this the lady s guide to petticoats and piracy montagu can be taken as with
ease as picked to act.
The History of the World in Fifty Dogs Mackenzi Lee 2019-10-15 Illustrated
stories about dogs that knew how to sit, stay, and witness history—from the
loyal Greyfriars Bobby to Lizzie Borden’s Boston Terriers. Most dog lovers know
Fido and Laika, but how about Martha, Paul McCartney’s Old English Sheepdog? Or
Peritas, Alexander the Great’s trusted canine companion? As long as there have
been humans, those humans have had beloved companions—their dogs. From the
ancient Egyptians mummifying their pups, to the Indian legend of the king who
refused to enter the afterlife unless his dog was allowed there too, to the
modern meme and popularity of terms like the corgi sploot, humans are
undeniably obsessed with their dogs. Told in short, illustrated essays that are
interspersed with both historical and canine factoids, The History of the World
in Fifty Dogs brings to life some of history’s most memorable moments through
the stories of the dogs that saw them happen.
The Lady's Guide to Celestial Mechanics Olivia Waite 2019-06-25 As Lucy
Muchelney watches her ex-lover’s sham of a wedding, she wishes herself anywhere
else. It isn’t until she finds a letter from the Countess of Moth, looking for
someone to translate a groundbreaking French astronomy text, that she knows
where to go. Showing up at the Countess’ London home, she hoped to find a
challenge, not a woman who takes her breath away. Catherine St Day looks
forward to a quiet widowhood once her late husband’s scientific legacy is
fulfilled. She expected to hand off the translation and wash her hands of the
project—instead, she is intrigued by the young woman who turns up at her door,
begging to be allowed to do the work, and she agrees to let Lucy stay. But as
Catherine finds herself longing for Lucy, everything she believes about herself
and her life is tested. While Lucy spends her days interpreting the complicated
French text, she spends her nights falling in love with the alluring Catherine.
But sabotage and old wounds threaten to sever the threads that bind them. Can
Lucy and Catherine find the strength to stay together or are they doomed to be
star-crossed lovers?
Fall for Anything Courtney Summers 2010-12-21 From the author of Cracked Up to
Be and Some Girls Are comes Courtney Summers's Fall or Anything, a gripping
story about one girl's search for clues into the mysterious death of her
father. When Eddie Reeves's father commits suicide her life is consumed by the
nagging question of why? Why when he was a legendary photographer and a
brilliant teacher? Why when he seemed to find inspiration in everything he saw?
And, most important, why when he had a daughter who loved him more than anyone
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else in the world? When she meets Culler Evans, a former student of her
father's and a photographer himself, an instant and dangerous attraction
begins. Culler seems to know more about her father than she does and could
possibly hold the key to the mystery surrounding his death. But Eddie's
vulnerability has weakened her and Culler Evans is getting too close. Her need
for the truth keeps her hanging on...but are some questions better left
unanswered?
Her Royal Highness Rachel Hawkins 2020-05-12 Regal romance abounds in this
flirty, laugh-out-loud companion novel to Prince Charming, by New York Times
bestselling author Rachel Hawkins, now in paperback! Millie Quint is devastated
when she discovers that her sort-of-best friend/sort-of-girlfriend has been
kissing someone else. Heartbroken and ready for a change of pace, Millie
decides to apply for scholarships to boarding schools . . . the farther from
Houston the better. Soon, Millie is accepted into one of the world's most
exclusive schools, located in the rolling highlands of Scotland. Here, the
country is dreamy and green; the school is covered in ivy, and the students
think her American-ness is adorable. The only problem: Mille's roommate Flora
is a total princess. She's also an actual princess. Of Scotland. At first, the
girls can't stand each other, but before Millie knows it, she has another sortof-best-friend/sort-of-girlfriend. Princess Flora could be a new chapter in her
love life, but Millie knows the chances of happily-ever-afters are slim . . .
after all, real life isn't a fairy tale . . . or is it? New York Times
bestselling author Rachel Hawkins brings the feels and the laughs to her latest
romance.
Bygone Badass Broads Mackenzi Lee 2018-02-27 “You’ll meet suffragettes who did
jujitsu, women warriors who wore lipstick into battle and queens who put women
in their rightful places—positions of power.” —Ms. Based on Mackenzi Lee’s
popular weekly Twitter series of the same name, Bygone Badass Broads features
fifty-two remarkable and forgotten trailblazing women from all over the world.
With tales of heroism and cunning, in-depth bios and witty storytelling, Bygone
Badass Broads gives new life to these historic female pioneers. Starting in the
fifth century BC and continuing to the present, the book takes a closer look at
bold and inspiring women who dared to step outside the traditional gender roles
of their time. Coupled with riveting illustrations and Lee’s humorous and
conversational storytelling style, this book is an outright celebration of the
badass women who paved the way for the rest of us. “The author of the first
novel, warriors and rulers, scientists and war heroes. History abounds with
tales of trailblazing women long forgotten—especially those who were nonwhite,
non-Western, or not straight. Take a look at a dozen of the women in Bygone
Badass Broads so you can begin to see what you missed in history class.” —The
Boston Globe “Shar[es] the stories of fifty-two women in history who changed
the game forever—even though you’ve probably never heard of them . . . If
you’re looking for some inspiration this , you Women’s History Month just got
it—fifty-two times over.” —Bustle “Lee admirably fulfills her stated goal of
promoting lesser-known subjects who are awesome, accompanied by brightly
colored, full-page artwork.” —School Library Journal
Anatomy: A Love Story Dana Schwartz 2022-01-18 *INSTANT #1 NEW YORK TIMES
BESTSELLER* *INSTANT #1 INDIE BESTSELLER* *INSTANT USA TODAY BESTSELLER* *A
REESE'S YA BOOK CLUB PICK* "Schwartz's magical novel is at once gripping and
tender, and the intricate plot is engrossing as the reader tries to solve the
mystery. She doesn't miss a beat in either the characterization or action,
scattering clues with a delicate, precise hand. This is, in the end, the story
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of the anatomy of the human heart." - Booklist (starred review) Dana Schwartz’s
Anatomy: A Love Story is a gothic tale full of mystery and romance. Hazel
Sinnett is a lady who wants to be a surgeon more than she wants to marry. Jack
Currer is a resurrection man who’s just trying to survive in a city where it’s
too easy to die. When the two of them have a chance encounter outside the
Edinburgh Anatomist’s Society, Hazel thinks nothing of it at first. But after
she gets kicked out of renowned surgeon Dr. Beecham’s lectures for being the
wrong gender, she realizes that her new acquaintance might be more helpful than
she first thought. Because Hazel has made a deal with Dr. Beecham: if she can
pass the medical examination on her own, Beecham will allow her to continue her
medical career. Without official lessons, though, Hazel will need more than
just her books—she’ll need corpses to study. Lucky that she’s made the
acquaintance of someone who digs them up for a living. But Jack has his own
problems: strange men have been seen skulking around cemeteries, his friends
are disappearing off the streets, and the dreaded Roman Fever, which wiped out
thousands a few years ago, is back with a vengeance. Nobody important
cares—until Hazel. Now, Hazel and Jack must work together to uncover the
secrets buried not just in unmarked graves, but in the very heart of Edinburgh
society.
The Nobleman's Guide to Scandal and Shipwrecks Mackenzi Lee 2021-11-16 Return
to the enchanting world of the Montague siblings in the finale to the New York
Times bestselling and Stonewall Honor-winning series, featuring a teenage
Adrian Montague as he desperately seeks the now adult Monty and Felicity—the
older siblings he never knew he had. Adrian Montague has a bright future. The
sole heir to his father’s estate, he is an up and coming political writer and
engaged to an activist who challenges and inspires him. But most young Lords
aren’t battling the debilitating anxiety Adrian secretly lives with, or the
growing fear that it might consume him and all he hopes to accomplish. In the
wake of his mother’s unexpected death, Adrian is also concerned people will
find out that he has the mental illness she struggled with for years. When a
newly found keepsake of hers—a piece of a broken spyglass—comes into Adrian’s
possession, he’s thrust into the past and finds himself face to face with an
older brother he never knew he had. Henry “Monty” Montague has been living
quietly in London for years, and his sudden appearance sends Adrian on a quest
to unravel family secrets that only the spyglass can answer. In pursuit of
answers about the relic, the brothers chart a course to locate their sister
Felicity. But as they travel between the pirate courts of Rabat, Portuguese
islands, the canals of Amsterdam, and into unknown Artic waters, the Montague
siblings are thrown into one final adventure as they face a ghostly legend that
threatens their whole family.
The Gentleman's Guide to Vice and Virtue Mackenzi Lee 2017-06-27 A Kirkus Prize
nominee and Stonewall Honor winner with 5 starred reviews! A New York Times
bestseller! Named one of the best books of 2017 by NPR and the New York Public
Library! "The queer teen historical you didn’t know was missing from your
life.”—Teen Vogue "A stunning powerhouse of a story."—School Library Journal "A
gleeful romp through history."—ALA Booklist A young bisexual British lord
embarks on an unforgettable Grand Tour of Europe with his best friend/secret
crush. An 18th-century romantic adventure for the modern age written by This
Monstrous Thing author Mackenzi Lee—Simon vs. the Homo Sapiens Agenda meets the
1700s. Henry “Monty” Montague doesn’t care that his roguish passions are far
from suitable for the gentleman he was born to be. But as Monty embarks on his
grand tour of Europe, his quests for pleasure and vice are in danger of coming
to an end. Not only does his father expect him to take over the family’s estate
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upon his return, but Monty is also nursing an impossible crush on his best
friend and traveling companion, Percy. So Monty vows to make this yearlong
escapade one last hedonistic hurrah and flirt with Percy from Paris to Rome.
But when one of Monty’s reckless decisions turns their trip abroad into a
harrowing manhunt, it calls into question everything he knows, including his
relationship with the boy he adores. Witty, dazzling, and intriguing at every
turn, The Gentleman's Guide to Vice and Virtue is an irresistible romp that
explores the undeniably fine lines between friendship and love. Don't miss
Felicity's adventures in The Lady's Guide to Petticoats and Piracy, the highly
anticipated sequel!
The Lady's Guide to Petticoats and Piracy Mackenzi Lee 2018-10-02 In this
highly anticipated sequel to the New York Times bestselling The Gentleman’s
Guide to Vice and Virtue, Felicity Montague must use all her womanly wits and
wiles to achieve her dreams of becoming a doctor—even if she has to scheme her
way across Europe to do it. A must-have for fans of Mackenzi Lee’s
extraordinary and Stonewall Honor-winning novel. A year after an accidentally
whirlwind grand tour with her brother Monty, Felicity Montague has returned to
England with two goals in mind—avoid the marriage proposal of a lovestruck
suitor from Edinburgh and enroll in medical school. However, her intellect and
passion will never be enough in the eyes of the administrators, who see men as
the sole guardians of science. But then a window of opportunity opens—a doctor
she idolizes is marrying an old friend of hers in Germany. Felicity believes if
she could meet this man he could change her future, but she has no money of her
own to make the trip. Luckily, a mysterious young woman is willing to pay
Felicity’s way, so long as she’s allowed to travel with Felicity disguised as
her maid. In spite of her suspicions, Felicity agrees, but once the girl’s true
motives are revealed, Felicity becomes part of a perilous quest that leads them
from the German countryside to the promenades of Zurich to secrets lurking
beneath the Atlantic.
The Madness Blooms Mackenzi Lee 2020-11-24 Mackenzi Lee, bestselling author of
The Gentleman’s Guide to Vice and Virtue, takes on Dutch Tulip Fever! My
brother Bastian was born in a tulip field, or so the story goes. The woman at
the church orphanage boasted this proudly to the seed merchant who had chosen
Bas as his apprentice. Lucky for me, he took us both. When a single tulip bulb
sold for the price of Amsterdam’s finest houses, the flower shop was supposed
to be our future, our survival. But when our master died, there wasn’t even
money to pay for his coffin. He, too, had caught the tulip fever. Bas and I
hatched a dangerous, outrageous plan, a plan I hoped would save our shop—and
save us. I would dress as a man, take on a new name, and attempt to sell a fake
Semper Augustus bulb, the rarest and most valuable tulip of all, to the one
merchant in town with the money to pay for it. But then I met his daughter,
Elsje, and fell in love with her at first sight. Immediately, we were bound
together. And the longer I lived a man’s life, the less it felt like a
disguise. The trousers fit better than dresses ever had, and my new name
dripped from Elsje’s tongue like sweet syrup. Now, I hardly know—and must
discover—what to do. Who to save. Who to become. Who I am. Mackenzi Lee’s The
Madness Blooms is perfect for the teen and adult fans of Julie Berry, Jessie
Burton, Ruta Sepetys, and Sarah Waters.
The Lady's Guide to Petticoats and Piracy Mackenzi Lee 2018 A year after a
whirlwind grand tour with her brother Monty, Felicity Montague has returned to
England with two goals in mind: avoid the marriage proposal of a lovestruck
suitor from Edinburgh and enroll in medical school. But the administrators, see
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men as the sole guardians of science. When a doctor she idolizes marries a
friend of hers in Germany, Felicity believes he could change her future. A
mysterious young woman will pay Felicity's way, if Felicity will let her travel
along-- as her maid. Soon they're on a perilous quest that leads them across
the promenades of Zurich to secrets lurking beneath the Atlantic. -- Adapted
from jacket.
The Witch Haven Sasha Peyton Smith 2021-08-31 Thrilling and atmospheric
historical fantasy following a young woman who discovers she has magical powers
and is thrust into a battle between witches and wizards.
The Poetry of Secrets Cambria Gordon 2021-02-02 Perfect for fans of Ruta
Sepetys and Elizabeth Wein, this lyrical portrait of hidden identities and
forbidden love is set against the harrowing backdrop of the Spanish
Inquisition. "An epic, poetic journey. Brimming with romance and historical
detail." -- Ruta Sepetys, New York Times Bestselling Author of Salt to the Sea
Isabel Perez carries secrets with her every day. As a young woman in 1481,
Trujillo, Spain, she should be overjoyed that the alguacil of the city wants to
marry her, especially since she and her family are conversos -- Jews forced to
convert to Catholicism -- leaving them low in the hierarchy of the new Spanish
order. Yet she longs to pursue an independent life filled with poetry and a
partner of her own choosing: Diego Altamirano, a young nobleman whose family
would never let him court someone with tainted blood like hers. But Isabel's
biggest secret is this: Though the Perezes claim to be New Christians, they
still practice Judaism in the refuge of their own home. When the Spanish
Inquisition reaches her small town determined to punish such judaizers, Isabel
finds herself in more danger than she could ever have imagined. Amid the threat
of discovery, she and Diego will have to fight for their lives in a quest to
truly be free. A timeless love story about identity, religious intolerance, and
female empowerment, The Poetry of Secrets will sweep readers away with its lush
lyricism and themes that continue to resonate today.
The Gentleman's Guide to Getting Lucky Mackenzi Lee 2019-11-26 “The queer teen
historical you didn’t know was missing from your life.” — Teen Vogue, on The
Gentleman’s Guide to Vice and Virtue In this funny and frothy novella that
picks up where the New York Times bestselling The Gentleman’s Guide to Vice and
Virtue leaves off, freshly minted couple Monty and Percy fumble through their
first time together. Monty’s epic grand tour may be over, but now that he and
Percy are finally a couple, he realizes there is something more nerve-wracking
than being chased across Europe: getting together with the person you love.
Will the romantic allure of Santorini make his first time with Percy magical,
or will all the anticipation and build-up completely spoil the mood?
The Lady's Guide to Petticoats and Piracy Mackenzi Lee 2020-05-26 In this
highly anticipated sequel to the New York Times bestselling The Gentleman's
Guide to Vice and Virtue, Felicity Montague must use all her womanly wits and
wiles to achieve her dreams of becoming a doctor--even if she has to scheme her
way across Europe to do it. A must-have for fans of Mackenzi Lee's
extraordinary and Stonewall Honor-winning novel. A year after an accidentally
whirlwind grand tour with her brother Monty, Felicity Montague has returned to
England with two goals in mind--avoid the marriage proposal of a lovestruck
suitor from Edinburgh and enroll in medical school. However, her intellect and
passion will never be enough in the eyes of the administrators, who see men as
the sole guardians of science. But then a window of opportunity opens--a doctor
she idolizes is marrying an old friend of hers in Germany. Felicity believes if
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she could meet this man he could change her future, but she has no money of her
own to make the trip. Luckily, a mysterious young woman is willing to pay
Felicity's way, so long as she's allowed to travel with Felicity disguised as
her maid. In spite of her suspicions, Felicity agrees, but once the girl's true
motives are revealed, Felicity becomes part of a perilous quest that leads them
from the German countryside to the promenades of Zurich to secrets lurking
beneath the Atlantic.
Social Queue Kay Kerr 2021-09-28 A funny and insightful novel about an autistic
teen who realises she's been missing all the signs when it comes to her
romantic life.
Unmentionable Therese Oneill 2018-05-08 Have you ever wished you could live in
an earlier, more romantic era? Ladies, welcome to the 19th century, where
there's arsenic in your face cream, a pot of cold pee sits under your bed, and
all of your underwear is crotchless. (Why? Shush, dear. A lady doesn't
question.) UNMENTIONABLE is your hilarious, illustrated, scandalously honest
(yet never crass) guide to the secrets of Victorian womanhood, giving you
detailed advice on: ~ What to wear ~ Where to relieve yourself ~ How to conceal
your loathsome addiction to menstruating ~ What to expect on your wedding night
~ How to be the perfect Victorian wife ~ Why masturbating will kill you ~ And
more Irresistibly charming, laugh-out-loud funny, and featuring nearly 200
images from Victorian publications, UNMENTIONABLE will inspire a whole new
level of respect for Elizabeth Bennett, Scarlet O'Hara, Jane Eyre, and all of
our great, great grandmothers. (And it just might leave you feeling
ecstatically grateful to live in an age of pants, super absorbency tampons,
epidurals, anti-depressants, and not-dying-of-the-syphilis-your-husbandbrought-home.)
The War Within These Walls Aline Sax 2013-10-16 It’s World War II, and Misha’s
family, like the rest of the Jews living in Warsaw, has been moved by the Nazis
into a single crowded ghetto. Conditions are appalling: every day more people
die from disease, starvation, and deportations. Misha does his best to help his
family survive, even crawling through the sewers to smuggle food. When
conditions worsen, Misha joins a handful of other Jews who decide to make a
final, desperate stand against the Nazis. Heavily illustrated with sober blueand-white drawings, this powerful novel dramatically captures the brutal
reality of a tragic historical event.
Sense and Second-Degree Murder Tirzah Price 2022-04-05 In this second book of
the Jane Austen Murder Mystery series, Tirzah Price takes readers for another
fun, murderous romp through one of Austen’s beloved novels. Perfect for fans of
The Lady Janies and Stalking Jack the Ripper. A Junior Library Guild pick! When
eighteen-year-old aspiring scientist Elinor Dashwood discovers her beloved
father slumped over the desk of his office study, she knows his death means
dire straits for the Dashwood women. To make matters worse, an outdated will
entails his estate—including Norland & Company, the private investigation firm
where her younger sister Marianne worked as her father’s partner and protégé—to
their half-brother and his haughty wife, who waste no time in forcing the
Dashwoods out of their home and into a cramped apartment on London’s Barton
Street. But before they go, the Dashwood sisters make a startling discovery: a
suspicious substance in their father’s teacup—one that can only be described as
poison. And poison, as Marianne’s father taught her, always points to murder.
It could be dangerous; it could ruin their reputations; and most importantly,
it won’t bring back their father. But if the Dashwood sisters can combine their
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talents and bring their father’s murderer to justice, it may bring them all
some comfort—and it might even lead to love. “Pride and Premeditation is a
romantic and entertaining page-turner, sure to delight readers of any genre.”
—Kerri Maniscalco, #1 New York Times bestselling author of the Stalking Jack
the Ripper series
The Boy in the Red Dress Kristin Lambert 2020-05-12 A Gentleman's Guide to Vice
and Virtue meets Miss Fisher's Murder Mystery in this rollicking romp of truth,
lies, and troubled pasts. New Year's Eve, 1929. Millie is running the show at
the Cloak & Dagger, a swinging speakeasy in the French Quarter, while her aunt
is out of town. The new year is just around the corner, and all of New Orleans
is out to celebrate, but even wealthy partiers' diamond earrings can't outshine
the real star of the night: the boy in the red dress. Marion is the club's star
performer and his fans are legion--if mostly underground. When a young
socialite wielding a photograph of Marion starts asking questions, Millie
wonders if she's just another fan. But then her body is found crumpled in the
courtyard, dead from an apparent fall off the club's balcony, and all signs
point to Marion as the murderer. Millie knows he's innocent, but local
detectives aren't so easily convinced. As she chases clues that lead to
cemeteries and dead ends, Millie's attention is divided between the wry and
beautiful Olive, a waitress at the Cloak & Dagger, and Bennie, the charming
bootlegger who's offered to help her solve the case. The clock is ticking for
the fugitive Marion, but the truth of who the killer is might be closer than
Millie thinks.
The Folding Knife K. J. Parker 2010-02-22 A new stand-alone novel from the
acclaimed author of the Engineer Trilogy and The Company. Basso the
Magnificent. Basso the Great. Basso the Wise. The First Citizen of the Vesani
Republic is an extraordinary man. He is ruthless, cunning, and above all,
lucky. He brings wealth, power and prestige to his people. But with power comes
unwanted attention, and Basso must defend his nation and himself from threats
foreign and domestic. In a lifetime of crucial decisions, he's only ever made
one mistake. One mistake, though, can be enough.
Gone, Gone, Gone Hannah Moskowitz 2012-04-17 In the wake of the post-9/11
sniper shootings, fragile love finds a stronghold in this intense, romantic
novel from the author of Break and Invincible Summer. It's a year after 9/11.
Sniper shootings throughout the D.C. area have everyone on edge and trying to
make sense of these random acts of violence. Meanwhile, Craig and Lio are just
trying to make sense of their lives. Craig’s crushing on quiet, distant Lio,
and preoccupied with what it meant when Lio kissed him...and if he’ll do it
again...and if kissing Lio will help him finally get over his ex-boyfriend,
Cody. Lio feels most alive when he's with Craig. He forgets about his broken
family, his dead brother, and the messed up world. But being with Craig means
being vulnerable...and Lio will have to decide whether love is worth the risk.
This intense, romantic novel from the author of Break and Invincible Summer is
a poignant look at what it is to feel needed, connected, and alive.
This Monstrous Thing Mackenzi Lee 2015-09-22 A wildly creative Gothic fantasy
retelling of Frankenstein, This Monstrous Thing is a wholly new reimagining of
the classic novel by Mary Shelley and is perfect for fans of retellings such as
Cinder by Marissa Meyer, fantasy by Libba Bray and Cassandra Clare, and
alternative history by Scott Westerfeld. In an alternative fantasy world where
some men are made from clockwork parts and carriages are steam powered,
Alasdair Finch, a young mechanic, does the unthinkable after his brother dies:
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he uses clockwork pieces to bring Oliver back from the dead. But the
resurrection does not go as planned, and Oliver returns more monster than man.
Even worse, the novel Frankenstein is published and the townsfolk are
determined to find the real-life doctor and his monster. With few places to
turn for help, the dangers may ultimately bring the brothers together—or ruin
them forever.
The Triumphant Lesley Livingston 2020-02-18 The final book in the Valiant
series takes Fallon and her warrior sisters on an epic journey from the corrupt
Roman Republic to the wonder of the ancient world: Alexandria, Egypt. In the
wake of their victorious fight to win back the Ludus Achillea, Fallon and her
gladiatrix sisters have become the toast of the Republic. However, as a
consequence of his actions during the Ludus uprising, Fallon's love Cai has
been stripped of his Decurion rank and cast down to serve as one of Caesar's
gladiators. Amid fighting for Cai's freedom, Fallon soon learns that Caesar's
enemies are plotting against him and planning to get revenge on his fearsome
gladiatrices. When Caesar is murdered by these conspirators, Fallon and the
girls lose any sort of protection they once had. Fallon also realizes that the
foreign queen Cleopatra is now in grave danger. Fallon rallies her war band and
Cai's friends to get Cleopatra out of the city, and the group heads to the
safety of Cleo's homeland, Alexandria, Egypt. Once there, the gladiatrices are
promised a place of honor in the queen's elite guard, but is that what any of
them really want?
Blanca & Roja Anna-Marie McLemore 2018-10-09 The biggest lie of all is the
story you think you already know. The del Cisne girls have never just been
sisters; they’re also rivals, Blanca as obedient and graceful as Roja is
vicious and manipulative. They know that, because of a generations-old spell,
their family is bound to a bevy of swans deep in the woods. They know that, one
day, the swans will pull them into a dangerous game that will leave one of them
a girl, and trap the other in the body of a swan. But when two local boys
become drawn into the game, the swans’ spell intertwines with the strange and
unpredictable magic lacing the woods, and all four of their fates depend on
facing truths that could either save or destroy them. Blanca & Roja is the
captivating story of sisters, friendship, love, hatred, and the price we pay to
protect our hearts.
An Assassin's Guide to Love and Treason Virginia Boecker 2018-10-23 A Kirkus
2018 Best Book of the Year! Shakespeare in Love meets Philippa Gregory in this
witty and thrilling story of star-crossed assassins in Elizabeth England,
perfect for fans of My Lady Jane and The Gentleman's Guide to Vice and Virtue!
When Lady Katherine's father is killed for being an illegally practicing
Catholic, she discovers treason wasn't the only secret he's been hiding -- he
was also involved in a murder plot against the reigning Queen Elizabeth I. With
nothing left to lose, Katherine disguises herself as a boy and travels to
London to fulfill her father's mission, and to take it one step further -- kill
the queen herself. Katherine's opportunity comes in the form of William
Shakespeare's newest play, which is to be performed in front of Her Majesty.
But what she doesn't know is that the play is not just a play. It's a plot to
root out insurrectionists and destroy the rebellion once and for all. The
mastermind behind this ruse is Toby Ellis, a young spy for the queen with
secrets of his own. When Toby and Katherine are cast opposite each other as the
play's leads, they find themselves inexplicably drawn to one another. But the
closer they grow, the more precarious their positions become. And soon they
learn that star-crossed love, mistaken identity, and betrayal are far more
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dangerous off the stage than on.
Pride and Premeditation Tirzah Price 2021-04-06 One of BuzzFeed's best YA books
of 2021! Perfect for fans of the Lady Janies and Stalking Jack the Ripper, the
first book in the Jane Austen Murder Mysteries trilogy is a clever retelling of
Pride and Prejudice that reimagines the iconic settings, characters, and
romances in a thrilling and high-stakes whodunit. When a scandalous murder
shocks London high society, seventeen-year-old aspiring lawyer Lizzie Bennet
seizes the opportunity to prove herself, despite the interference of Mr.
Fitzwilliam Darcy, the stern young heir to the prestigious firm Pemberley
Associates. Convinced the authorities have imprisoned the wrong person, Lizzie
vows to solve the murder on her own. But as the case—and her feelings for
Darcy—become more complicated, Lizzie discovers that her dream job could make
her happy, but it might also get her killed. Three of Jane Austen’s classic
novels receive a murder mystery makeover in this romantic and thrilling threebook series that’s perfect for fans of The Lady’s Guide to Petticoats and
Piracy. Pride and Premeditation is followed by Sense and Second-Degree Murder,
in which aspiring scientist Elinor Dashwood and her sister Marianne, a budding
detective, work together to solve the mystery of their father’s murder.
Now & When Sara Bennett Wealer 2020-07-14 For fans of Jenny Han and Christine
Riccio comes a romantic dramedy about a teen girl who stumbles upon a
mysterious website that tells her everything she doesn't want to know about her
future. There's something about Truman Alexander that Skyler Finch finds
incredibly annoying. Actually, several things: his voice (grating), his
arrogance (total know-it-all), his debate-team obsession (eyeroll), and his
preppy vibe (does he iron his shorts?). She does her best to avoid him and
focus on the important stuff: friends, school, and her boyfriend, Eli. His
promposal was perfect--just like he is--and the future is looking bright. Or is
it? For some unexplainable reason, Skylar's phone is sending her notifications
from the future . . . a future in which, to her horror, she appears to be with
Truman. As in, romantically. As in, Skyler cannot let that happen. But trying
to change the future means messing up the present, and what Skyler sees keeps
shifting. Classmates disappear and reappear, swap partners and futures. Turns
out there are no actions without reactions, and life doesn't come with a road
map. But sometimes the wandering leads you exactly where you need to be, and
people--like glitchy phones--are full of surprises.
What the Night Sings Vesper Stamper 2018-02-20 A Morris Award Finalist
Longlisted for the National Book Award For fans of The Book Thief and The Boy
in the Striped Pajamas comes a lushly illustrated novel about a teen Holocaust
survivor who must come to terms with who she is and how to rebuild her life. "A
tour de force. This powerful story of love, loss, and survival is not to be
missed." --KRISTIN HANNAH, #1 New York Times bestselling author of The
Nightingale After losing her family and everything she knew in the Nazi
concentration camps, Gerta is finally liberated, only to find herself
completely alone. Without her papa, her music, or even her true identity, she
must move past the task of surviving and on to living her life. In the
displaced persons camp where she is staying, Gerta meets Lev, a fellow teen
survivor who she just might be falling for, despite her feelings for someone
else. With a newfound Jewish identity she never knew she had, and a return to
the life of music she thought she lost forever, Gerta must choose how to build
a new future. "What the Night Sings is a book from the heart, of the heart, and
to the heart. Vesper Stamper's Gerta will stay with you long after you turn the
last page. Her story is one of hope and redemption and life--a blessing to the
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world." --Deborah Heiligman, award-winning author of Charles and Emma and
Vincent and Theo A WALL STREET JOURNAL BEST CHILDREN'S BOOK OF 2018 A KIRKUS
REVIEWS BEST BOOK OF 2018
The Book of Lost Friends Lisa Wingate 2020-04-07 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER •
From the bestselling author of Before We Were Yours comes a dramatic historical
novel of three young women searching for family amid the destruction of the
post–Civil War South, and of a modern-day teacher who learns of their story and
its vital connection to her students’ lives. “An absorbing historical . . .
enthralling.”—Library Journal Bestselling author Lisa Wingate brings to life
startling stories from actual “Lost Friends” advertisements that appeared in
Southern newspapers after the Civil War, as newly freed slaves desperately
searched for loved ones who had been sold away. Louisiana, 1875: In the
tumultuous era of Reconstruction, three young women set off as unwilling
companions on a perilous quest: Hannie, a freed slave; Lavinia, the pampered
heir to a now destitute plantation; and Juneau Jane, Lavinia’s Creole half
sister. Each carries private wounds and powerful secrets as they head for
Texas, following roads rife with vigilantes and soldiers still fighting a war
lost a decade before. For Lavinia and Juneau Jane, the journey is one of stolen
inheritance and financial desperation, but for Hannie, torn from her mother and
siblings before slavery’s end, the pilgrimage west reignites an agonizing
question: Could her long-lost family still be out there? Beyond the swamps lie
the limitless frontiers of Texas and, improbably, hope. Louisiana, 1987: For
first-year teacher Benedetta Silva, a subsidized job at a poor rural school
seems like the ticket to canceling her hefty student debt—until she lands in a
tiny, out-of-step Mississippi River town. Augustine, Louisiana, is suspicious
of new ideas and new people, and Benny can scarcely comprehend the lives of her
poverty-stricken students. But amid the gnarled live oaks and run-down
plantation homes lie the century-old history of three young women, a long-ago
journey, and a hidden book that could change everything.
Proxy Alex London 2013 "Privileged Syd and and his proxy, Knox, are thrown
together to overthrow the system"-Loki Mackenzi Lee 2019-09-03 An epic tale across the realms. A deadly power
that spans millennia. A story of struggle and betrayal, this adventure is told
through the patchwork past of Marvel's most misunderstood mischief-maker of all
time: Loki: Trickster. God of Asgard. Brother. This is the first of three young
adult novels from New York Times best-selling author Mackenzi Lee that explores
the untapped potential of popular characters in the Marvel Universe. The novels
focus on exploring the duality of heroism in specific character stories from
the Marvel Universe.
That's Not What Happened Kody Keplinger 2018-08-28 From New York Times
bestseller Kody Keplinger comes an astonishing and thought-provoking
exploration of the aftermath of tragedy, the power of narrative, and how we
remember what we've lost. It's been three years since the Virgil County High
School Massacre. Three years since my best friend, Sarah, was killed in a
bathroom stall during the mass shooting. Everyone knows Sarah's story--that she
died proclaiming her faith. But it's not true. I know because I was with her
when she died. I didn't say anything then, and people got hurt because of it.
Now Sarah's parents are publishing a book about her, so this might be my last
chance to set the record straight . . . but I'm not the only survivor with a
story to tell about what did--and didn't--happen that day. Except Sarah's
martyrdom is important to a lot of people, people who don't take kindly to what
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I'm trying to do. And the more I learn, the less certain I am about what's
right. I don't know what will be worse: the guilt of staying silent or the
consequences of speaking up . . .
White Stag Kara Barbieri 2019-01-08 White Stag, the first book in a brutally
stunning series by Kara Barbieri, involves a young girl who finds herself
becoming more monster than human and must uncover dangerous truths about who
she is and the place that has become her home. A Wattpad break out star with
over a million reads! Now expanded, revised and available in print and eBook.
As the last child in a family of daughters, seventeen-year-old Janneke was
raised to be the male heir. While her sisters were becoming wives and mothers,
she was taught to hunt, track, and fight. On the day her village was burned to
the ground, Janneke—as the only survivor—was taken captive by the malicious
Lydian and eventually sent to work for his nephew Soren. Janneke’s survival in
the court of merciless monsters has come at the cost of her connection to the
human world. And when the Goblin King’s death ignites an ancient hunt for the
next king, Soren senses an opportunity for her to finally fully accept the ways
of the brutal Permafrost. But every action he takes to bring her deeper into
his world only shows him that a little humanity isn’t bad—especially when it
comes to those you care about. Through every battle they survive, Janneke’s
loyalty to Soren deepens. After dangerous truths are revealed, Janneke must
choose between holding on or letting go of her last connections to a world she
no longer belongs to. She must make the right choice to save the only thing
keeping both worlds from crumbling.
Changeling Philippa Gregory 2013 In 1453, Luca Vero, accused of heresy and
expelled from his monastery, is recruited to help investigate evil across
Europe but frees his first subject, Isolde, from captivity in a nunnery, and
together they seek the one who holds the secrets of the Orderof Darkness.
The Narrows Travis M. Riddle 2018-10-21 "Riddle's intricate worldbuilding and
familiar but strong narrative arc sustain fear throughout. ... Fans of eerie
tales will easily fall into this one." - Publishers Weekly "I can show you how
to enter the Narrows to find what you seek." Oliver and his friends have
returned to their hometown of Shumard, Texas for the funeral of their close
friend Noah. They each grapple with the loss in their own ways, trying to
understand the strange circumstances of their friend's unexpected death. While
visiting the site where the body was found, Oliver stumbles across a chilling
discovery that he knows must be related to what happened to Noah. Wanting to
protect his friends from these newfound horrors, Oliver takes it upon himself
to venture into the grotesque otherworld known as the Narrows to learn what
happened to his friend and find a way to bring him back. Entering the Narrows
is one thing, but will whatever he finds there allow him to leave?
Love Somebody Rachel Roasek 2022-01-11 A sparkling YA debut rom-com about a
popular high-school girl, her ex-boyfriend-turned-best-friend, and the girl
they both fall for—perfect for fans of Becky Albertalli or Casey McQuiston. Sam
Dickson is a charismatic actress, ambitious and popular with big plans for her
future. Ros Shew is one of the smartest people in school—but she’s a loner, and
prefers to keep it that way. Then there’s Christian Powell, the darling of the
high school soccer team. He’s not the best with communication, which is why he
and Sam broke up after dating for six months; but he makes up for it by being
genuine, effusive, and kind, which is why they’re still best friends. When
Christian falls for Ros on first sight, their first interaction is a disaster,
so he enlists Sam’s help to get through to her. Sam, with motives of her own,
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agrees to coach Christian from the sidelines on how to soften Ros’s notorious
walls. But as Ros starts to suspect Christian is acting differently, and Sam
starts to realize the complexity of her own feelings, their fragile
relationships threaten to fall apart. This fresh romantic comedy from debut
author Rachel Roasek is a heartfelt story about falling in love—with a partner,
with your friends, or just with yourself—and about how maybe, the bravest thing
to do in the face of change is just love somebody.
When We Caught Fire Anna Godbersen 2018-10-02 From the New York Times
bestselling author of the Luxe series comes a lush, romantic novel about the
love triangle that started Chicago’s infamous Great Fire. It’s 1871, and
Emmeline Carter is poised to take Chicago’s high society by storm. Between her
father’s sudden rise to wealth and her recent engagement to Chicago’s most
eligible bachelor, Emmeline has it all. But she can’t stop thinking about the
life she left behind, including her childhood sweetheart, Anders Magnuson.
Fiona Byrne, Emmeline’s childhood best friend, is delighted by her friend’s
sudden rise to prominence, especially since it means Fiona is free to pursue
Anders herself. But when Emmeline risks everything for one final fling with
Anders, Fiona feels completely betrayed. As the summer turns to fall, the city
is at a tipping point: friendships are tested, hearts are broken, and the
tiniest spark might set everything ablaze. Sweeping, soapy, and romantic, this
is a story about an epic love triangle—one that will literally set the city
ablaze and change the lives of three childhood friends forever.
Tears of the Salamander Peter Dickinson 2009-05-14 Alfredo, a choir boy in
18th-century Italy, loses his family in a fire, and his mysterious Uncle
Giorgio spirits him away to their ancestral home below a volcano. There he
learns that Uncle Giorgio is the Master of the Mountain; he can control the
volcano. He is also an alchemist, able to make gold from the tears of the fiery
salamander he captured from the heart of the mountain. Alfredo is his heir, the
next Master; and as Alfredo learns the history of his family and its power, he
begins to suspect that his uncle is actually a fearsome sorcerer.
Steel Tide Natalie C. Parker 2019-09-17 The second book in a heart-stopping
trilogy that follows the captain of an all-female ship intent on taking down a
vicious warlord's powerful fleet. Caledonia may have lost her crew, but she's
not done fighting yet. After nearly dying at the hand of a powerful foe,
Caledonia is pulled from the sea and nursed back to health by a crew of former
Bullets that call themselves Blades. The Blades escaped Aric Athair's clutches
and now live a nomadic existence, ready to disappear at a moment's notice
should trouble come their way. But Caledonia wants to do more than just hide.
She wants to find the Mors Navis and her beloved sisters. She wants to continue
fighting Aric's fleet and to take back the Bullet seas. She'll need to do
everything in her power to convince the Blades that fighting is their only
option, that there has to be a life better than the one under Aric Athair's
reign, and that finding the women of the Mors Navis is the first step to
revolution.
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